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The Bakersfield Police Department is asking for the community’s assistance in locating
a missing adult considered to be at risk due to Alzheimers. Jose Santos Eustaquio (81)
was last seen on January 13, 2018 at 5:30 PM in the 4400 Block Hughes Lane.

Eustaquio is described as a :

Filipino Male, 81 years of age, 5 feet 6 inches tall, 154 pounds,wearing a gray jacket,
and either gray or black pants. Eustaquio was last seen driving a 2014 Hyundai Elantra
4 door, white in color, CA Plate #HHUO012.

Anyone with information regarding the whereabouts of Jose Santos Eustaquio is asked
to call the Bakersfield Police Department (661)327-7111.

You can now send an anonymous text message to the Bakersfield Police Department. It's quick and it's easy.
Simply enter 274637 into your phone and text BPDCRIMES along with your message. The text is sent to the
police department and the sender remains completely anonymous.

Tips can also be anonvmouslyv sent throuah the smartphone “TipSubmit” mobile App or via email at

18-9169 A: 879 '@gﬁ'




